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Dear Senators,  

 

I am an emergency medicine physician writing in strong support of HB4130, a bill that 

would stop corporations from affecting how we, oath bearing physicians, practice 

medicine. Those who have no experience in the day ins and outs of how our 

specialty field operates, how our patients are affected by policy and metric changes, 

and have no experience bedside explaining to a patient why a loved child has died 

today exactly 5 minutes prior to entering a room where said physician would get 

berated for taking too long and still be polite... should not have the capability to affect 

our care so directly by ignorant policy change. Physician directed care and policy 

change remains valuable and an under utilized resource. One that if not taken 

seriously, will result in a total catastrophe where profit driven medicine supersedes 

passionate and efficient medical care. Physicians should be able to make these types 

of decision, as they should be running the corporation, so that the patients and 

medical professionals best interest are kept in mind.  

 


